
Subject: Re: RFP headed your way - Confirmation Receipt of Proposal Hollywood Media District BID
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 05/16/2016 10:27 AM
To: Sarah Porter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Sarah:

Just wanted to let you know I have received your package this morning.  I have not opened yet but will get to it today.  Thanks again for 
submitting your proposal.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Sarah Porter <sarah.porter@noblestudios.com>
Date: Monday, May 16, 2016 at 8:45 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RFP headed your way

Hi Linda,
 
Happy Monday! Hope you had a good weekend. Just wanted to drop you a note to let you know that our response to the Hollywood 
Media District’s RFP is on its way to you. Tracking shows it arriving around 10:30am. Will you please confirm once your receive it?
 
Looking forward to hearing back and thank you again for the opportunity to participate.
 
Sarah Porter | Lead Account Manager | Accepting Resumes | Download Contact Info
P: 775.883.6000 | noblestudios.com | 50 W. Liberty St., Ste. 800, Reno, NV 89501
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